
 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for the City of Carnation Community Center / Emergency Operations 

Center Project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Carnation, located at 4621 Tolt 

Avenue, Carnation, WA 98014-1238. 

The funding would be used to add a critically needed community center and emergency 

operations center to a planned City Hall project. The Community Center space will be made 

available for community groups and below market rate rental rates will be offered to not-for-

profit non-governmental organizations (NGOs) serving Washington’s 1st Congressional District 

community including Youth Groups, Snoqualmie Valley Tilth, Snoqualmie Valley Preservation 

Alliance, and the Tolt Historical Society.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 


